
Good Morning Parents, Buenas Dias Padres 

We hope you are all doing well.  The student activities packets are ready for pick up at your child's 

school.  Packets can be picked up on Thursday and Friday of this week between 10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.  

Please drop off the Spring Break packet when you pick up the new packet.  It is important that all 

packets be completed and returned when requested.  All packets will be graded.  Your child's teacher 

will be in contact with you and your child within the coming days to check on their progress and answer 

any questions they may have.   

SER-Niños is also providing free lunches for children Monday-Friday beginning on Thursday, March 26th 

between the hours of 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. at the SER-Niños Elementary campus located at 5815 

Alder.  Students must be present to receive a lunch. 

Stay Safe. 


